
Family Festival 
 

Italy, 30. July 2017 

By Franz and Patrizia 
Kerschbaummayr 

talian National Blessed Family 
Department organized a Family 
Festival on Sunday July 30th.  We 

were happy to accommodate 75 people! 
Representing 3 generations. Barbeque and 
pot luck luncheon. We had a wonderful 
day of just “being together” and 
celebrating family. 
 

The comments made afterward were 
very positive here is just a taste. 
“Thanks to the family who hosted us, 
the organizers and the numerous 
brothers and sisters I had not seen for 
years that I could hug again. It is an 
event to promote and repeat. We must 
create joy and share True Love to grow 
spiritually. 
Next time...” 
“it was really a nice meeting for three 
generations and a great community 

lunch, music and dancing and many 
friends!!! Thank you all” 
“We also thank all of us for having 
invited us to this beautiful family party 
where we find ourselves with people 
whom we love and spend time with is 
really enjoyable…….Ok, we take the 
example and courage from these 
initiatives and we go along together 
united with love and agreement.” 
BFD Italy with thank's to Chianura 
Family who were hosting us.

  

 

The Godonou and Kerschbaummayr families  -  Dancing to the DJ! 

 

Ping pong! Mean competition between the ages!  -  Verena Hoffmann Rossi and Kaneko Konishi Hadj-amar 
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